To,

CMD, MTNL

New Delhi

Subject:  Unwarranted & Unjustified transfers of 12 DEs & 4 CAOs from Delhi to Mumbai on their regular promotion.

Respected sir,

We have failed to understand the decision of MTNL management to transfer these officers to Mumbai just because they have been promoted on regular basis. Sir, we don’t find any justified reason of transfer of these officers from Delhi to Mumbai. In this regard I have to say few lines for your kind consideration.

1. That all these officers are working on adhoc basis against the orders issued by DOT/MTNL CO.
2. All DEs & CAOs in Delhi & Mumbai are working against the sanctioned posts. So there is no question of shortage of vacancies in Delhi.
3. All these officers are working as DGMs looking after in sensitive and important areas. Any reshuffle will adversely affect the working of MTNL Delhi.

4. If they are forced to join in Mumbai, then they will have to make double establishment in Delhi & Mumbai, which will be unaffordable to every body, resulting total disturbance of family. 

5. Delhi unit has also recommended the retention of these officers in the interest of service.

6. There is no scarcity of officers in Mumbai. Sufficient eligible officers for DE & DGM are available

Keeping in view the hardship of these officers and the interest of company, your good self is requested to kindly revise the posting of these officers from Mumbai to Delhi. We hope your good self will be sympathetic towards these officers, and take the note of the situation of MTNL, where a dedicated and motivated work force is required to cop up the alarming situation of MTNL.
With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,
(V.K.Tomar)
GS, MEA
Copy to: 1. Dir (HR) for n/a pl.
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